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Comments: Dear Forest Service: Thank you for your service in your mission to care for the land and serve the

people. As a Naturalist, I am aware of the importance of biodiversity on our very own ability to survive and thrive

in this world. Being able to maintain and steward healthy and diverse landscapes is like life support for humans.

It's through this lens that I am writing to OPPOSE the Tarleton Integrated Resource Project and to ask for a

revised proposal. As it currently stands, the proposed logging and clearcutting is too big of a risk to the land, and

it would damage what is currently a thriving wildlife habitat. I strongly urge you to work with the Tarleton Coalition

to preserve and protect this special land. Thank you for your time and consideration. Sincerely, Jennifer H.


